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Chief Executive 
Hove Town Hall 
Norton Road  
Hove 
BN3 3BQ 
 

 
 

 
Dear Rt Hon Robert Jenrick MP, 
 
Please refer to the outcome of a debate at the full Council meeting of Brighton & Hove City 
Council on the on the 25 July 2019.  I would be most grateful if you could give these 
matters your serious consideration and respond to me at your earliest convenience. 
 
“This Council requests that the Chief Executive:  
 
Write to James Brokenshire (MHCLG) asking how the government proposes to cover 
the loss of ERDF funding and requesting a freeze on small business rates following 
the UK’s departure from the EU. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Geoff Raw,  
Chief Executive.  
Brighton & Hove City Council 

 

Rt Hon Robert Jenrick MP, 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 
 
 
 

Date: 

Phone: 

Our Ref:     

e-mail: 

9th September 2019 

01273 291132 
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